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Addendum # 1                                  

Park City Municipal Corporation 

Ironhourse Transit Housing Fixtures and Furniture RFP  

 

Date issued: October 18th, 2013 

 

This addendum is issued to respond to questions received regarding aspects of the RFP. The 

following constitutes basic questions received and followed by Park City’s response. 

 

1. We would like to formally request an extension on the submission date or has the due date 

changed? Would you consider a couple of more days for responses due? 

 

Park City Response:   Currently, no addendum has been issue to extend proposals. However, Park 

City Municipal Corporation will extend the deadline date. 

All proposals must be received on or before 5:00pm, October 23rd, 2013.  
 

2. Is it Park City’s expectation that the furniture is classified commercial use? 

 

Park City Response:   Park City Municipal Corporation hires between 15 – 25 seasonal bus drivers 

that will occupy these units for six months. Our intent is to purchase good quality fixtures and 

furniture that would, not require a lot of maintenance and upkeep.  Commercial use classification 

is not a requirement.  

 

3. Is the price proposal just a guide template, and if so are we able to produce our own version with 

extra lines/rows in order to demonstrate additional items, quantity breaks, etc?  

 

Park City Response:  Yes, The proposal is just a guide responders/vendors may change or modify 

in any way as long as all information from sample is included.  The prices contained within the 

sample page of the RFP we only a reference. Costs and price are not the sole deciding factor.  

 

4. Does the Price Proposal have to be guaranteed for prices held  from 90 – 180 days?    

 

Park City Response:   We will accept prices proposals for all range(s) = 10, 20, 30, 60, 90 and 180 

days.  

 

 


